
Resident’s Corner

In Memoriam

Bernard Safner

John Deaquino

Sylvia Maribe

Dorothy Burris

John Daciuk

_______________________________________________________________________________

Daylight savings time ends on November 3rd, so don’t forget to set your clocks back 1 hour and
change the batteries in your smoke alarms.

________________________________________________________________________________

The General Election will be November 5th from 6 am to 8pm in Fernwood Hall.  

________________________________________________________________________________

Street Closing: Our entrance streets on Falmouth, S. Chestnut, N. Chestnut, and Westport will be
closed to thru traffic from 8:00 a.m. on Wednesday, November 6th until Thursday, November 7th at
8:00 a.m. It is necessary to close our streets once a year to maintain our streets as private. Cones will
be in place, but residents may enter.

___________________________________________________________________________________

Manchester Township Department of Utilities will be flushing fire hydrants during November. During
this time, you may experience a difference in pressure and discoloration. If this happens, run your
cold water tap only until it runs clear. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The office and clubhouse will be closing at 12:30 on Wednesday, November 27th and will be closed on
Thursday, November 28th, Friday, November 29th and Saturday, November 30th for the Thanksgiving
holiday. 

__________________________________________________________________________________

December 2nd will be the last day to submit gutter cleaning work orders.

___________________________________________________________________________________


